
Seaholm Bands 
 
NEW MEMBER ORIENTATION 
 
April 2019 
 
To all incoming Seaholm Band freshman, new members, and parents: 
 

Greetings!  This letter is to welcome you to our band family. Please read the 
enclosed packet for the necessary information concerning the upcoming Band Camp, July 
28-August 2. 
 
***​Freshmen members:​ ​you will have a brief and very informal rehearsal at Seaholm 
High School with me, our section leaders, and drum majors on ​Sunday, July 28​th​  from 
5:30-8:00 PM.​  The purpose of this rehearsal is to give you a “head start” on the 
techniques you will learn throughout the week of band camp.  Pizza will be served after 
the rehearsal. 
 
***​Freshmen parents:​ ​there is a special meeting for incoming freshman parents as well 
on Sunday, July 28​th​.   ​  This “Meet & Greet” gathering will be held from 7:00 – 8:00 
PM in the Seaholm choir room.  
 
This meeting is to address any questions you may have, as well as show you the various 
ways you can get involved in our program.  I hope to see you there! 
 
Please visit our website at ​www.seaholmbands.com​ and fill out the New Student Contact 
Form. This will allow us to communicate with you as we get closer to band camp.  
 
I have heard many wonderful things about the incoming band freshman and am looking 
forward to integrating your many talents into our exceptional band community. 
 
I hope you all have a safe and relaxing summer -- camp will be here before you know it! 
 
 
Tim Cibor  
Director of Bands  
Seaholm High School  
248-203-3794 
seaholmbands.com 

http://www.seaholmbands.com/

